PA 12-155 Workgroup 3 — Municipal options to address phosphorus reduction in receiving waters
February 11, 2014, 9:05 AM Meeting Notes

Attendees: Fred Andes (via polycom), Denny (Co-chair), Tim Dupuis, David Ignatowicz, Mike LeClaire,
Steve Seigal, and Dennis Waz (Co-chair).

Meeting notes from the January meeting: M/S to approve: Steve Seigal/Tim Dupuis. Motion passed.

Looking for cost per pound P removed per day data. We will need to separate the data based on flows and
technology/permit limit and then plot it.

The questionnaire was discussed. We need Influent TP and average daily flow data. The group will share
comments with all.

The Coordinating Committee met February 10, 2014 at DEEP Headquarters at 1:00 PM in the Phoenix
Auditorium. The deadline for the legislative report may need to be moved out a few months since CASE has
a final deliverable date two weeks before the report is due to the legislature. This does not give enough time
for review.

Rowland said he does not think the CASE report will change much of what we are doing. It could change
what towns will do if CASE comes up with different limits.

Our next meeting will be Tuesday, March 11" from 9:00 AM to 11:00 AM in conference room 2B at DEEP
headquarters. Future meetings will continue on the second Tuesday of the month from 9:00 AM to 11:00 AM.

M/S to approve adjourning at 10:00 AM: Tim Dupuis/Steve Seigal, motion passed.

If you have any questions, please contact Rowland Denny at 860-424-3749 or rowland.denny@ct.gov.
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